

Campus Environment Committee

MINUTES

02/18/2010

CALLED TO ORDER: 3:30

WALDERON CONFERENCE ROOM

NOTE TAKER	Steele, Jenessa
MEMBERS PRESENT	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Guinan, Judith <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Schirr, Gary <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Spielman, Laura <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Steele, Jenessa <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Tapp, Kevin <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Udd, Edward
MEMBER(S) ABSENT	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> McLaughlin, Deborah

<u>Agenda</u> Faculty Survey	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Discussed the Spring 2010 distribution of the revised Faculty Survey • Ethical issues regarding survey anonymity were discussed and resolved • Survey will not allow a respondent to fill out more than one evaluation • Gary and Laura to acquire a list of all faculty (AP, teaching, adjunct) • Judy to send survey to Laura and Gary to double-check and post • Planned distribution about two weeks post spring break • Discussed that quantitative data will be presented before end of spring
<u>Liase with Sustainability Steering Committee</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Judy and Deborah met with Dean Grady. Nothing to report at this time
<u>Liase with Vice Provost for Enrollment Management</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Laura and Gary to meet with Steven Nape on Monday, March 1st
<u>Recommendation for Childcare</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Distributed and discussed the childcare survey distributed spring 2009 • Discussed the meeting Jenessa had with T. Burriss and E. Johnson on 12/4 • Jenessa to invite key individuals regarding childcare at RU to next meeting • Discussed the possibility of proposing a Childcare Task Force to senate
<u>Liase with DRO</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ed to meet with DRO and work with an RU undergraduate student in the DRO office regarding disability issues on campus. They will develop a summary of the identified issues.